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PROVIDER ALERT

State of Maryland Urgent Memo for ABA Providers
Correction - Beacon Email Address

December 6, 2018

Please review the attached memo from the State of Maryland. Its content provides
information regarding the suspension of behavior technician (BT) provider numbers
effective 1/1/19.

Contact information for ePREP and the Department can be found in the memo.

The memo is located at: BT to RBT Memo.

Contact information for Beacon Health Options ABA provider relations is found below:
abamarylandproviderrelations@beaconhealthoptions.com

Provider Alerts can be viewed online by clicking on the following link:
http://maryland.beaconhealthoptions.com/provider/prv_alerts.html.
Provider Alerts typically published to the website within 10 business days.
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